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News

Levine Comments on 401(k) Plans in Wall 
Street Journal

David Levine was quoted in the Wall Street Journal article, 401(k) 
Fees, Already Low, Are Heading Lower, by Anne Tergesen on 
May 15, 2016. The article discusses companies efforts to continue 
offering low-cost 401(k) retirement plans.
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